
 

THE MALL (NO. 2) ARTICLE 4 DIRECTION 
This purpose of this note is to provide a non technical summary of the 
information contained within the Article 4 Direction, it does not form part of the 
legal documentation.   

 

This Article 4 Direction affects the following properties: 

• 1, 3 and 4 Hammersmith Terrace 

• 7, 11 and 12 Lower Mall 

• Black Lion Public House, South Black Lion Lane 

• 15, 17 and the Old Ship Public House, Upper Mall 
 
 
 

This Article 4 Direction restricts the following works from being undertaken as 
permitted development, and planning permission will be required for: 

• The painting of the stucco at the property. 
 

 

For more information please contact the Urban Design and Conservation Team 
on 020 8753 1081 or email: planning@lbhf.gov.uk
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